
As we do every year for November, let’s do dumb political quotes for our November bulletin.
“Those who can do. Those who can’t form a super committee.” — Mark Steyn

REMEMBER THAT THERE IS NO ACTIVITY BUS FOR THE NEXT TWO 
WEEKS

FB meeting tonight at 3:30 in Mr. Jacobs Room to vote, turn in equipment and 
individual meetings.  Senior players get to go to the Old Country Buffett afterwards. 

Cupcake baking tonight after school in the HEc Room.

Juniors & Seniors:  More college representatives are coming to visit!  Come sign up on Ms. 
Dayton/Anderson's door!!!

Dance Class with Delaney (gr. 7-12) will begin next Wednesday, from 3:30-4:30 in the 
HEc room.  See Delaney if interested.

Seniors have until November 8th to turn in their senior picture for the yearbook. If 
you will not have your senior pictures by then, PLEASE talk to Mrs. Ryan or Dominique ASAP!! 

LIBRARY BOOKS due in September belong to Peter Barta, Joe Benjamin, Dan Gronda, 
Seth Irwin, Brogen Peura, Sheldon Jonas, Ben Muller, Nathan Peet, James Rabideau, Tim Tierney, 
Zach Wyttenback.  There a LOTS of books late for the month of October too.  If you're still 
reading them, please come and renew.  Otherwise - RETURN!  And TREE BOOKS should 
be returned to the library by Sheldon Jonas and James Rabideau. Thank you!

Picture retakes on Wednesday, November 7th

Big Buck Contest sign up in the hs office.  You have until the end of the day 
tomorrow.
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Today
• Homework Help

Friday - END OF QUARTER 1
• Early Release (12:45pm)
• End of 1st Qtr
• Teacher Inservice
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